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I would like to welcome members to the Career & Technical Education Association of New Jersey (CTEANJ) for 
2024-2025.  We look forward to an exciting year.  I hope you will be able to join us at meetings. 
 
One goal is to offer sponsored membership meetings with presentations related to CTE.  CTEANJ will also be 
participating in meetings, conferences, and conventions.  We will be sponsoring presentations at the NJEA 
Convention and will have a table on the convention floor.  CTEANJ enhanced the William M. Devonald Scholarship 
Program.  We will work diligently with ACTE and offer various opportunities through unification. 
 
All CTEANJ members are welcome to attend our 2024-2025 general membership meetings.  We will begin the year 
with our first executive committee meeting on September 12, 2024 at 3:30pm.  This meeting will be virtual.  If you 
would like to work on a CTEANJ committee, contact me at 856-220-8457. Please RSVP to me by September 6th at 
jvhillard74@yahoo.com for the September 12, 2024 executive committee meeting. 
 
The CTEANJ meeting schedule for 2024-2025 was finalized in an effort to allow members time to secure dates in 
advance.  Membership meetings are on Thursday’s and will be held in person at Town & Country Diner, Rt. 130 N., 
Bordentown, NJ unless otherwise noted.  A link will be forwarded to members for virtual meetings.  Finally, I will 
continue sending CTEANJ meeting reminders and updates.   
 
Please review and save the following meeting dates for 2024-2025: 
 
September 12, 2024  Executive Committee  Virtual  3:30pm 
 
October 24, 2024   Membership    In-person 5-7pm 
Sponsor/Presenter, Universal Technical Institute, Kevin Gero, Regional Admissions Director 
 
November 7/8, 2024  NJEA CONVENTION  In-person All Day/Both Days 
 
December 5, 2024  Executive Committee  Virtual  3:30pm 
 
February 6, 2025   Membership   In-person 5-7pm 
Sponsor/Presenter, Rizzieri Aveda School, Victoria Sceia, Admissions Director 
 
March 6, 2025   Membership   Virtual  3:30pm 
 
May 8, 2025   Membership   In-person 5-7pm 
Sponsor/Presenter, Automotive Training Center, Samantha Mantegna, Admissions 
 
Thank you again for your membership in CTEANJ/ACTE.  You may contact me with any questions at 
jvhillard74@yahoo.com or call my cell at 856-220-8457.  Have a great year! 
 
Sincerely, 

John V. Hillard, Jr. 

John V. Hillard, Jr. 
CTEANJ President 
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